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To:

(Mr. John Whelming)
(Managing Director)
(Pearl Hotel)
(Florida)

(February 8, 2012)
Dear (Mr. Whelming),

I would like to thank you for the time and effort you have taken to interview me for the post of (Front Desk Manager).

I would like to thank you once again for giving me the opportunity to put forward my views on various aspects of the (hospitality industry) and also for patiently listening to my aims and goals in life.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thanking You,

Yours truly,
(Arnold Shaw)
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